
 

November 2024 

Dear Preschool Families: 

On Monday, November 25, and Tuesday, November 26, at 10:30 a.m. we are planning a 
Thanksgiving program in our Christian Life Center (gym). On Monday, our Pre-K students will 
perform, and then on Tuesday, our Two and Three-Year-Old students will perform. We are 
excited to share the songs the children have been learning in their music classes. Immediately 
following the programs on both days, the children will enjoy a preschool version of a 
Thanksgiving feast. Each class will contribute a snack that they make to the big feast sharing 
with all the other classes. This is to teach them how the pilgrims and Indians came together to 
celebrate the very first Thanksgiving. Families are invited to attend. The children will arrive by 
carline at 9:00 a.m. as usual on those days. Families will enter the church through the carline 
doors at 10:30 a.m. and go to the gym. 

 This will be a normal school day and we will be here until 3:00 p.m. We understand that some 
of you will want to take your child with you after the program. Please see your child’s teacher 
to sign out. If your child is staying for the day, please make sure to pack a light lunch and send 
their nap items. 

Attached to this letter is a calendar that includes the curriculum and Bible stories for the month 
of November.  

Reminders 

Parents, please check the extra clothing in your child’s backpack. Now that the weather is 
colder, you will want to make sure that their extra clothing is warm enough for the current 
season.  

I would like to remind you that in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday there is no school on 
Wednesday, November 27, Thursday, November 28, and Friday, November 29. We are 
especially grateful for the blessings God has given to us. God was so good when He brought 
your children to our preschool!! 

In Christ’s Love, 

                                                                                                                                Ms. Terri 

 


